RE: Contra Costa County Office of Education, “Teacher of the Year” Nominations (Second Notice) 

McAlpin, Rashaad 

Thu 3/26/2015 10:18 A.M.

Henderson, Silvester; 

Dear Senate,
I am writing to recommend Michael Yeong for the Contra Costa County Office of Education, “Teacher of the Year” award. As Michael’s friend and colleage, I can attest to his leadership, organizational, and creative talents. I am also familiar with Michael’s strong communication and interpersonal skills.
Michael  has been an exceptional and dedicated instructor. During the short time that I have known him, Michael has worked hard with his students to greatly improve their own confidence in their abilities. Despite having a busy schedule, Michael always balances his time, so he can help anyone who needs assistance. I see him involved in academic programs such as Puente and spending many weekends and nights on campus supporting student club events.
Indeed, I am glad that I have the opportunity to work with this man. He is not only a friend, but he has been a mentor to me not only on campus, but in life in general. He is here for the students, for the community and enjoys seeing students succeed. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rashaad McAlpin
Information Technology and Media Services
Los Medanos College
AVID/UMOJA Scholars Mentor
African American Faculty and Staff Union
